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ENTERING 6TH-GRADE REQUIRED READING
29 MAY 2024

Dear Parent of an Incoming 6th Grader:

       During the summer, your child will be required to independently read TWO
books from the list below. These books are a requirement for the 6th Grade Battle of
the Books Tournament. Upon their return to school in September, students will
complete an ARP Test for each book. Students’ ARP test grades for two required
books read over the summer will count as quiz grades in Language Arts for
Trimester 1. ARP tests taken prior to the return of school will not count for that book.
Students interested in participating in the 6th Grade Battle of the Books
Tournament should read more than two books. All of these books can be found in
the Ocean County Library System. Please sign the slip below to acknowledge receipt
and return to your child’s current teacher.  Enjoy your summer reading!

                                                                                                  Sincerely,
     The Sixth-Grade Teachers

Frederic A. Priff Elementary | www.otsdk6.org |  139 Wells Mills Road Waretown, NJ

Among the Hidden ~ Margaret Peterson Haddix
The Lemonade War ~ Jacqueline Davies

Walk Two Moons ~ Sharon Creech
Out of My Mind ~ Sharon M. Draper

Ugly ~ Robert Hoge
The Remarkable Journey of Coyote Sunrise- Dan Gemeinhart

Chasing Lincoln’s Killer – James L. Swanson
Scary Stories for Young Foxes – Christina McKay Heidicker

Surviving Applewhites – Stephanie S. Tolan
Elephant Run – Roland Smith

Bud, Not Buddy – Christopher Paul Curtis
The Egypt Game – Zilpha Keatley Snyder

Battle of the Books & Required Summer Reading

I am aware that my child is required to read two of the books listed as summer reading
and will take an ARP test for each upon returning to school in September. 

Child’s Name:___________________________________________________
Parent/Guardian Signature:_________________________________________

TO: PARENTS & 5th-Grade Students


